
Hornsby Travel Bus Pass Information 2022/2023  

 

Please find details below of the information Hornsby Travel have provided in relation 

to school bus passes this year:  

Buy your tickets & track your bus with myTrip  

2020 changed a lot of things, both for us and our passengers. Our priority is keeping 

the people who travel with us safe and secure.  

We needed to find a way to keep customers safe, with contact-free and cashless 

ticketing, and we wanted people travelling with us to be able to feel confident that 

their bus was on the way and there would be room for them to get on it safely.  

So, we are introducing myTrip ... it’s a national app with mobile ticketing and live bus 

locations, and you can find us on there now. Simply download the app for iOS or 

Android, add your location, and you’ll be able to buy your tickets, send tickets to 

family or dependants, see exactly where your bus in (on a map, in real-time - just like 

a Deliveroo rider!) and find out lots of important information about your bus before it 

even arrives at your stop!  

Download myTrip at mytrip.today  

While we would like everyone to use myTrip to purchase bus passes we understand 

this is not an option for everyone, if this is not an option for you, please our office 

01724 282255 (between 0930 – 1300) or email students@hornsbytravel.co.u 
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